
 
 
 
January 20, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Sent electronically:  BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
 
Re:   Application for a Unit Su-Metering Licence - Board File No. EB-2013-0400   
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
  
Following your letter dated January 14, 2014, I am writing to confirm the following: 
 

1. That we have arranged for the English version of the Notice attached to your Letter of 
Direction, including all graphics and the words “Ontario Energy Board” to be posted on our 
website as of January 20, 2014.  Please refer to the bottom of the page on this link: 

 
http://www.energyprofiles.com/Utility-Cost-Allocation.aspx 

 
2. That we have arranged for the French version of the Notice attached to your Letter of 

Direction, including all graphics and the words “Commission de l’énergie de l’Ontario” to be 
posted on our website as of January 20, 2014.  Please refer to the bottom of the page on 
this link: 

 
http://www.energyprofiles.com/Utility-Cost-Allocation.aspx 

 
3. That we have made a copy of the application and evidence available for public review at 

our office.    
 

We hereby confirm that we will provide a copy of the application and evidence, and any 
amendments thereto, to anyone requesting the material.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 416-645-2405. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Original signed by 
 
Neal Bach 
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